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ConnectiKids Summer Fair

As the academic year comes to a
close, each mentor site

enthusiastically and joyfully
celebrated another triumphant

year of mentorship. These
heartwarming gatherings were a
testament to the profound and
impactful connections forged

between the dedicated mentors
and their cherished mentees.

ConnectiKids is bidding farewell
to another amazing year, but we
are already looking forward to
resuming our program in the

fall! 

Get ready to celebrate
the end of summer at
ConnectiKids' vendor

fair! Experience a fun-
filled day with crafts,

diverse vendors,
delicious food, and

more. Vendors, secure
your spot by

registering using the
provided link or QR

code.



Wow! Our community is filled with champions! The
commitment and passion demonstrated by our entire

ConnectiKids community have been instrumental in driving
positive change and enriching the lives of the young people

we serve. ConnectiKids extends a heartfelt thank you to
everyone who attended, supported, donated, and sponsored
this event. Your contributions made our inaugural Prom a

tremendous success! 
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Thank you for another successful school year!
ConnectiKids would like to thank

all of our valued partners,
dedicated mentors, enthusiastic

volunteers, and hardworking
program staff for helping to make

this past school year an
overwhelming success!

 
As the school year comes to a

close, we are grateful for all the
wonderful memories, impactful

mentorship moments, and
everyday efforts that have
collectively furthered our
organization's mission. 

We are truly grateful for each and
every contribution, no matter how

big or small, that has helped to
make this year so memorable and

meaningful!

ConnectiKids-


